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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

My name is Catherine Dube and I currently live in Canada. I'm an outdoor enthusiast and a white water kayaker. I

have been travelling all over the world to kayak and sure hope to experience these beautiful rivers of Idaho and

USA in all their glory! Not a compromise state we are considering for short term business views.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

It is important to protect these watershed for us and for future generations. Everything we do now will impact

nature and life enjoyment of communities, wildlife and future generations.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Catherine Dube

Schenectady, NY 12345

dube.catherine@gmail.com

 


